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The 18th meeting of the Australian Government Department of Health and Aged Care 
Transition to College-Led Training Advisory Committee (TCLTAC) was held on 26 July 2022. 

The Department provided an update on progress of the transition of the Australian General 
Practice Training (AGPT) program to a college-led model. The Department is close to 
finalising both college grant agreements.   

Members were provided with an update on the General Practice Workforce Planning and 
Prioritisation activity. Successful applicants will be announced shortly.  

The committee discussed the qualitative and quantitative data collection to be utilised by the 
Workforce Planning and Prioritisation organisations to inform distribution of selection and 
training placements.  A workshop with these organisations and the GP colleges is being held 
in August to progress the development of the prioritisation framework associated with this 
work. 

Members also discussed the workplan for the group for the remainder of 2022. The next two 
meetings will focus on the Colleges providing further detail on their respective models, and 
advice on the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander GP Training work program and 
governance arrangements.   

 

TCLTAC will next meet on 23 August 2022.  

Further information on the Advisory Committee can be found at www.health.gov.au 
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